
 

	
  

How did the Universe begin?  How has it changed over time?  

You’re invited to join astronomer Prof Matthew Colless as he guides 
students through a discussion on the answers to these big questions. 

In this videoconference, Prof Colless will give an accessible account 
of the Big Bang and how we’ve come to understand the origin of the 
Universe. The session will include plenty of time for questions from 
the students.  

 

The session will run on  

12th March 2012   10:00-10:45 am 
Please register your interest via email to Greg Madsen 
(greg.madsen@sydney.edu.au).  

 

You can connect to the conference at 

521052654@153.107.119.149 (Tandberg systems) 

153.107.119.149##521052654 (Polycom systems) 

 

Prof Matthew Colless is the Director of the Australian 
Astronomical Observatory. He uses observations of 
large numbers of galaxies to understand how the 
structures in the universe formed and evolved.  


